Grazing
Wilderness

By adding more wilderness areas to the existing amount of wilderness it would remove land from grazing use and greatly reduce cattle numbers in Baker County.  The Agricultural industry amounts to around 93 million dollars yearly income to the economy of our county.  This industry is the largest industry for Baker County and the community depends greatly on this income for the livelihood through direct and indirect industries.

The current condition of our forests is extremely diminished by lack of forest maintenance such as logging or thinning and has created extreme overcrowding, and increased fuel loads.  Grazing is essential to removing ground cover grasses and brushes to reduce wildfire threats and grazing has historically been beneficial within Baker County for over 170 years.

In closing, this effort to reduce land available to grazing will do far more harm than good for the needs of citizens of Baker and surrounding counties of eastern Oregon.  Baker County’s economy depends on this wise use of our natural resources.
